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Principal's Message

Dear Groveport Elementary Families,

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year. We believe all Cruisers are valuable. We will
unconditionally SERVE, SUPPORT, and INSPIRE. Therefore, every Cruiser will maximize
their unique PURPOSE, POTENTIAL, and POWER to produce the results they want.
Our Vision is Every Student, Every Lesson, Every Day! Our mission and vision might be the
only things that are not different this year.  Even though there are still so many uncertainties we
are committed to doing our very best to educate your child whether that be online, blended, or
through a traditional model. Although we are all starting 100% online we do have to schedule
for blending learning now so we are ready if we are permitted to return to school. Students with
the last name A-J will attend on Monday and Tuesdays and students with the last name K-Z will
attend Thursdays and Fridays. If that is not going to work for your family please call the school
as soon as possible to request a switch. 

Teachers have been in all kinds of training this week and will continue learning and planning
next week to get ready for their students.  All students will begin this school year online starting
September 8th and we couldn't be more excited!  Students will be expected to login each day,
just as they would report to school each day. Your child's teacher will be sharing more
information through their Back to School Video which will be available on our website August.
31st. 

If you aren't finding the information you need on our Facebook, through our newsletters and
emails, or on our website, please call the school.  I don't want parents worried or confused about
anything that is happening here at the school. Thank you for your patience and flexibility as we
begin this unprecedented year together. 

Grateful to serve our community!

April :)

April Bray
Principal 
Groveport Elementary
614.836.4975 (school) 614.309.3250 (personal cell#)

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


Additional Details on Chromebook Pickup Grades 1-5

Super important to come during your assigned time so you can meet your child's teacher.
If you cannot come during the assigned grade level time, you may come during any
of the pick up times, but your student's teacher may not be available.

ALL STUDENTS, INCLUDING CRUISER DIGITAL ACADEMY STUDENTS, should
follow the schedule above.
All families must stay in their car.
Drive through the front loop. A staff member will greet you.
Families with students in multiple grade levels may pick one time to pick up all
chromebooks.
Along with chromebooks, your student will receive a Welcome Bag with resources and
supplies to they will need. We are trying our best to supply students with what they will
need, but we may have to have a 2nd pick up of curriculum materials at a later date
depending on how long we will be online.  Also, teachers might ask for minimal supplies
but at this point there is no supply list. When we return to school we might need supplies
then and will communicate that to you. at that time. 
You will NOT be allowed to take home a chromebook unless you have completed Final
Forms.



 
 

If you have a new kindergarten student you should have received a welcome letter with your
scheduled appointment date and time. Please arrive on time and park in the back parking lot by
the modules.  You and your child will both need to wear a mask and we will greet you at the
back entrance. Once we have signed your child in for the assessments, you will receive the
chromebook and supplies and then you can wait in the parking lot until the assessment is over. 
The assessment will last about an hour and half.  If you have any questions or will not be able to
attend your schedule time, please give us a call at school. It is going to be a great year!

Happy Birthday

 
Ava Quinonez, Landon Grossman, John Monroe, 
Dylan Clinger, Jalen Blair, and Zachery Larson!

Grab and Go Lunch 

Our school district will be serving Grab and Go breakfast and lunch again this
school year. More information about days and times and lunch menus will be



  

        

artsonia.com

coming soon. 
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